
EMERGENCY RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Press Release #1 
March 12, 2025 — 9:45 am 

 

 

Township of Spallumcheen 
4144 Spallumcheen Way 

Spallumcheen, BC V4Y 0N1 | 250-546-3013 
mail@spallumcheentwp.bc.ca | www.spallumcheentwp.bc.ca 

 

 

Larkin Local Area Service 

Larkin Cross Rd – Watermain Break 

 

Residents on Larkin Cross Road situated 
between 4434 Larkin Cross Rd and 4559 
Larkin Cross Rd connected to the Larkin 
Local Area Service are being advised of an 
immediate water shutoff on Wednesday, 
March 12, 2025 until further notice. The 
shutoff is for repair to a watermain break in 
the system. 

After completion of the repair, the system 
will be flushed, and it is recommended 
affected customers run a cold water tap until 
the water runs clear. 

 

**Please note that there will be traffic control in place on Larkin Cross Road with alternating 
single lane traffic and we would kindly ask that you adhere to all personnel and signage in 
place. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Please contact the Township of Spallumcheen Public Works Department at (250) 546-3013 if you 
have any questions. 
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